
 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING CHANGES TO 
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH FEES 

 

Effective July 1, 2022, the Board of Health approved 
a fee increase to Environmental Health fees that 
includes annual fee adjustments between 1-3%, 
based on the Consumer Price Index (CPI).  The 
second annual CPI adjustment will be applied on 
July 1, 2025, and will be an increase of 2.4%.  Please 
check www.snhd.org  periodically for fee updates. 

 

http://www.snhd.org/

